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RFI RESPONSE 

RFI RESPONSE: RFI-05 

DATE:  JUNE 12, 2024 

SUBJECT:  BID BOND AND SUB-SURFACE QUESTIONS 

1. A bid bond is not required for submitting a bid on the project. 
2. There is no budget / estimated cost of construction being disclosed. 
3. If rock is discovered during excavation, methods will be taken care of via a Change Order. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

David A. Tetro, Architect P.C. 

 


